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ROTARY CLUB OF GANDER     CENTRAL NORTHEAST HEALTH FOUNDATION
 C/O Quality Inn & Suites  
                            James Paton Memorial Regional Health Centre
        100 Trans-Canada Highway                                                             P.O. Box 222
              Gander, NL A1V 1P5
                                               Gander, NL A1V 1W6
Dear Business Owner:
On Thursday November 7, the Gander Rotary Club and the Central Northeast Health Foundation will be holding our annual Gala Dinner and Auction.  

A portion of the funds raised will go to support Rotary’s effort to enhance food security in the Gander area through local food banks and Gander Grow Co., as well as other Rotary projects in the community and worldwide, and the efforts of the Central Northeast Health Foundation to secure much needed funds to support equipment purchases and health programs for the James Paton Memorial Regional Health Centre in Gander.

We would like to request your support of our Fall Fundraising Gala through a donation of a live or silent auction item that guests can bid on. Any support is appreciated, from art, experiences, promotional packages, gift certificates, or anything you feel would be suitable to peak our guests’ interest. 
If you are able to support our efforts on behalf of healthcare in our region, please reach out to Rotarian Leslie Keough, Auction Coordinator, at 709-689-3469 or keoughleslie@gmail.com;  Courtney Stoyles at Courtney.Stoyles@centralhealth.nl.ca or by phone at 709-256-5493; or you can contact any member of the Gander Rotary Club or the Central Northeast Health Foundation to make arrangements for items to be picked up or dropped off. 

A program will be designed for patrons attending our Gala where we will be sure to note all donors, and their contribution to this event.
The success of the event depends on donations from the business community for the live and silent auctions. We hope we can count on your support for this year’s event, and we thank you in advance for your continued support of the Central Northeast Health Foundation and the Gander Rotary Club!

Best regards,
Rod French. Chair




Coutney Stoyles



Gander Rotary Club Gala Committee 


Executive Director, 









Central Northeast Health Foundation

